
From: Mick Thomas
To: ddorsing; Don Haagensen
Cc: Kourtney Romine
Subject: RE: Request for admission as party.
Date: Saturday, May 01, 2021 08:22:14 AM

Thank you Mr. and Mrs. Dorsing. I’ve received this and will add to the record.

Regards,

Mick Thomas
Minerals, Public Trust, Oil & Gas
mthomas@idl.idaho.gov

Idaho Department of Lands

300 N. 6th Street, Suite 103
P.O. Box 83720
Boise, ID 83720-0050
Website: https://ogcc.idaho.gov/
Website: https://www.idl.idaho.gov/
(208) 334-0298 Office
(208) 519-1387 Cell

From: ddorsing <ddorsing@fmtc.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2021 4:23 PM
To: Mick Thomas <mthomas@idl.idaho.gov>; ddorsing@fmtc.com; Don Haagensen
<dhaagensen@fmtc.com>
Subject: Request for admission as party.

Docket no. CC-2921-OGR-01-001

ATTN: Mr. Thomas
My wife Connie and I own land that has been included in the above docket. We are designated as
non-consenting owners.
I have had discussions with Mike Christ ian regarding negotiating an Oil and Gas lease with Snake
River Gas and Oil, LLC. Mr Christian indicated he would send me a draft Oil and Gas lease for review.
He also indicated that he would not object for Snake River, if a satisfactory lease could not be
negotiated and I had to file to become a party in the proceeding.
To date, I have not recieved a draft lease from Mr. Christian, and I understand that the deadline for
me to become party to the proceeding was yesterday.  It is critical that I be a party to this
proceeding if negotiations of a lease with Mr. Christian and Snake River is not successful. I request
that the Department exercise its discretion and allow my wife and me to be parties to the
proceeding. 
If allowed party status, our position will be that the lease included by Snake River as Exhibit D in its
application for integration is not just and reasonable.  I will be prepared to present other lease terms
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that are just and reason to replace the lease terms in Exhibit D.
 
Thank you for your consideration  of my e-mail. 
 
 Doug and Connie Dorsing
 
Sent from my Sprint Samsung Galaxy Note8.
 


